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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday  9th January 2007




Question No. 2
QUESTION:   Councillor Maire Ardagh 
"To ask the Manager for an update on the works on Templeogue House?"

REPLY:

The first two phases of the car park works which included re-alignment of the car park, the construction of the Plaza, construction of New Footpaths and general landscaping works have now been completed. 
Discussions have been ongoing with the Heritage Section of the Department of Environment, Heritage and Local Government with regard to the works necessary to Templeogue House, itself, and the Council’s Consultant Archaeologist is current finalising his report which will be forwarded to the Heritage section of the Department early in the new-year, for consideration in addition to other expert reports being compiled. Work is scheduled as directed by the Heritage Section of the Department to ensure the ceiling beams that have to be retained are rendered safe. 
The necessary works will be put out to tender as soon as agreement has been reached, on foot of this report. 
